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In the year of 2014, Decatur County Prison had one substantiated sexual assault case. It was a case of a
contracted employee staff perpetrator against offender victim. The case was prosecuted by the Georgia
Department of Corrections’ Criminal Investigation Unit which resulted in a conviction. In the year of
2015, there were no allegations of sexual abuse/sexual harassment reported at this facility. For the year
of 2016 to date, our facility has no reports of sexual abuse but there was one unsubstantiated allegation
of sexual harassment case of staff perpetrator against offender victim.

As a result of the statistics for the years of 2014, 2015, and 2016, Decatur County Prison installed two
video monitoring cameras to prevent sexual abuse.

After reviewing the statistical data from the previous years, we have determined that no additional
corrective measures are needed at this time. However, we will continue to monitor blind spots and
other areas throughout the facility for any additional corrective actions that may deem necessary in the
nearby future.




